
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) 2024-01  
DEBRIS MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

 
SUPPLEMENT #1 

March 8, 2024 
 

One March 5, 2024, the Town received a request for clarification regarding the format and 
quantity of bid documents that bidders must include with their sealed bid package.  
 
When submitting a bid package, contractors must provide the following: 
 

• One (1) Paper Copy 
• One (1) Electronic Copy (PDF Preferred) on a USB Drive 

 
Both copies must be sealed in the same envelope.  


